
THE ART MUSEUM 
PRINCETON UNIVERSITY 
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

September 23,1970

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Porter:

In looking over my notes I find that I have 
made an error in my confirmation of your exhibi­
tion date. The exhibition is to begin on February 
third and is to run until February 28. I am 
terribly sorry to have quoted you the wrong date 
and hope that this mistake will not inconvenience 
you in any way. Your lecture date is still February 
16.

I have spoken with Mrs. Barbara Ross who super­
vises the hanging of the exhibitions and she feels 
that they will be able to accomodate your sizes:
15 x 20 and 17 1/2 x 15 but asked that you would 
please let her know how many of each in about a 
month in advance as they shall have to cut the 
glass for them.

We are looking forward to having you with us. 
Let me know if there is anything I can do for you.
If you should need to reach me by phone my number 
is (609) 466-3699.

Sincerely

Dale T. Johnson


